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M;y 28, 1986
Fort St. Vrain
Unit No. 1
P-86393

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 1

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission |
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attn: Mr. H.N. Berkow, Director I

Standardization and Special
Projects Directorate

Docket No. 50-267

SUBJECT: 10CFR50 Appendix R Fire
Protection Modification

REFERENCES: 1) PSC Letter, Lee to |

Johnson, dated |

April 1, 1985
(P-85113)

2) PSC Letter, Lee to
Johnson, dated
September 3, 1985
(P-85305)

3) PSC Letter,
Warembourg to
Berkow, dated ,
January 21, 1986
(P-86014)

Dear Mr. Berkow:

In previous correspondence (Reference 3), PSC has informed the NRC of
the construction progress of the Fire Detection. System being
installed at Fort St. Vrain. The installation of the Fire Detection
System was scheduled to be completed on June 1, 1986. Due to delays
by the manufacturer and supplier of the Fire Detection System, PSC
will be unable to meet the scheduled completion date of June 1,1986.
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PSC will ' continue to follow this matter closely and expects to have
the Fire Detection System installed and in service prior to plant
start-up in September, 1986.

If you have any questions concerning this subject, please contact
Mr. M. H. Holmes at (303) 480-6960.

Very truly yours,

D /Y- TYwbfD.W.Warembourg,Mdager
Nuclear Engineering Division
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